
The wet season in the Top End and Kimberley is
spectacular and, more importantly, enjoyable.

For bushwalkers who might be a bit nervous about
committing themselves to a major wet season
expedition, we've designed two introductory trips
which allow participants plenty of time to
acclimatise as we work our way from day walks up to
longer overnights.

Green Kimberley: 13 January - 1 February 2014

Kakadu Light: 4-16 February 2014

Both are divided into sections, any of which can be
done on its own. The Kakadu trip is already a definite
departure.

For more information, send us an email or click the
links on the availability page on our website:
http://www.bushwalkingholidays.com.au/avail.shtml
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